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(Wyo.)-Game Department Offers More Elk Tags

By: Jeremy Anderson Posted at: 11/23/2012 06:40 AM

CHEYENNE, Wyo. (AP) - The Wyoming Game and Fish Department is reminding hunters that general and some limited-
quota elk licenses will remain on sale through next January.

The game department says general licenses are valid in several of the late-closing hunt areas. It says that license quotas have
been sold out for many areas in which hunts run through January, but that some licenses remain.

Game managers established the January seasons to increase harvest in areas where elk numbers are above the population
objectives.
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